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Newsletter – September 2015
Welcome to the newsletter of the Classical Guitar Society of Northern Ireland. Here is an outline of what is in store for the society over the coming year.
A new committee was elected at this year's AGM. Positions are as follows:

Chairman - 


Declan Keenan

Secretary - 


Robert Cuthbert

Treasurer - 


Paul O'Neill

Committee Members - 
Keith Thompson, Kathleen Davis, Alfie Davies, Norman Breakey
Programme for 2015-16
6th September

Regular meeting

4th October

Regular meeting




Presentation on the challenges of transcribing for guitar by Keith Thompson

8th November

Regular meeting – Grade 1-3 pieces only

6th December

Regular meeting

20th December
Christmas lunch – Rockmount Golf Club

10th January

Regular meeting




Presentation on the challenges of composing for guitar by Alfie Davies

7th February

Regular meeting

13th March

Regular meeting

10th April

Meeting with North West / Derry group

8th May


Regular meeting

5th June

AGM

3rd July


Barbecue

Meetings
Cluster Groups will continue this year and will begin regular meetings each month. One to three short pieces will be chosen for members to evaluate and perform during the cluster group sessions. Selected pieces will be presented at the next monthly meeting (Beginning 4th October).   Performers will have the opportunity to discuss how they tackled any problems with the piece(s) and compare their approach with that of others.

Forthcoming Events
Mid-September

Holywood Culture Night

April 2016


Ards Guitar Festival

Future Recitals
Work is afoot to organise concerts and workshops for the Society in early 2016. More details will follow as they become available.

Ensemble
The Society’s ensemble, directed by Keith Thompson, meets approximately fortnightly to rehearse in preparation for public concerts. If members are interested in participating in the ensemble they should contact Keith via the society's email.

Other Business
The committee proposed that Life Membership should be offered to Gerry O’Gorman in recognition as a founder member, his subsequent unbroken membership, and his dedication to the interests of the society from its first inception. Gerry will be presented with this award at the first regular meeting.
